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Bouquets from Police Inspector  
 
Inspector Scott McLaren from the Queensland Police Service has thanked mobilised State 
Library staff for their recent data entry work, which involved helping to register over 32,000 
isolation notices. 
  
“It’s been wonderful to see how seamlessly each of you have integrated with the QPS team 
that have been working on this for the past two weeks.  I have been so amazed at the 
willingness of both the PSC and QPS staff to just invest in this process and get the job 
done.  I would personally like to thank each of you again for all the support you’ve provided 
and the astounding number of notices we’ve been able to process over the past week.  Each 
of you should be extremely proud of the vital work you’ve done in helping us ‘flatten the 
curve’ and reduce further risk of COVID-19 spreading into the community.” 
Inspector Scott McLaren. 
 
While this work is now over, staff may be asked to help out again, depending on areas of 
need in the public service.  Thank you again your valued contribution, it makes a real 
difference. 

 

Zoom and privacy 
 
ICT will update the guide on Zoom meetings this week following concerns over security and 
privacy issues. In the meantime, you should enable additional security settings to protect 
your meetings, including: setting a password, enabling a waiting room to admit only 
authorised users, not sharing your meeting ID widely (including posting photos of the 
meeting on social media), and locking the meeting once it has started to stop others from 
joining. 
 

Themed days  
 
To help keep staff connected and in good spirits we’ve introduced themed days on Yammer. 
Each portfolio will have one day each week to promote a theme, and staff are encouraged to 
share a thread related to the topic, hoping to inspire others to post and stay connected. 
Check out today’s contributions to Mad Monday. 

  
School holidays 
 
Normal leave arrangements apply for the upcoming Easter holidays; special COVID-19 
provisions do not apply.   



 


